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Christmas Newsletter  

School Office Contact Details 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

02-12 High Street Christmas Lights (closing 
2pm) 

05-12 Year 2 to The Watermill Theatre 

05-12 Reception Nativity (Rehearsal) 

06-12 Aladdin performance in school 

08-12 Reception Nativity 9:45am 

12-12 Christmas Carol Concert 5.30pm 

15-12 Christmas Parties (in school) 

16-12 Break up at 1pm 

2023 

02-01 New Year’s Day Bank 
Holiday 

19-01 Reception to The 
Oriental Aroma 

 

Headteacher 

Mrs. Alison Pass 

Our School Value for this term is:                                                 We l isten to each other  

Christmas Lights Event - Friday 2nd 

 We are finishing at 2pm on Friday due to the High Street closure. 

If you are heading to the event, don’t forget to pay a visit to the 
PTA stall where you can play the chocolate tombola or lucky dip. 

Year 2 trip to The Watermill Theatre - Monday 5th 

We hope that the children are excited and looking forward to the 
trip. 

The coach will be leaving prompt at 9am therefore the Year 2 
children will go straight to their classroom as soon as the gates 
open at 8.50am. 

The deadline for ordering a Dolce packed lunch has now closed. if 
you have not ordered one, please provide your child with a healthy 
lunch as we don’t expect the coach to arrive back until 1:30pm. 

Please send children to school in full uniform and don’t forget their 
bottle. 

Christmas Jumpers 

Children are welcome to wear 
their Christmas jumpers 

throughout December with 
their school uniform. 

Christmas Post box and cards 

If your child would like to send Christmas cards to their 
friends please use our Christmas Post box.  

This will be up and running from Monday 5th and is located in 
the entrance hall of the school office. 

Please make sure that you include the child's 
surname initial and class on the envelope as we 
have many children with the same name. 

Please email the school office on 
admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk if you 
would like a class list. 



Reception Nativity - Thursday 8th 

The children have been practising their songs and 
words and can’t wait to perform for you. 

The church will be open from 9:15am with the 
performance starting at 9:45am. We expect it to 
last about 30 minutes. 

Whilst we don’t want to stop parents taking 
photos or videos, we kindly ask that you do not 
post pictures on social media containing any other 

children. 

The children will be having a 
dress rehearsal on Monday 5th. 
We have invited our Year 1 
children, the Year 3 children 
from Noremarsh and the local 
pre-schools to watch.  

Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 14th 

If your child would like to enjoy Christmas lunch 
please log on to School Grid to order. 

Due to some changes on the menu during 
December, please ensure you check your child’s 
orders. 

We’d like to thank Scarotts 
for their generous donation 

of a Christmas Tree.  

It will look lovely all lit up on 
the balcony. 

Carol Concert - Monday 12th 

Our children would like to invite all parents, grandparents, siblings and family to our Carol 
Concert on Monday 12th. 

Please bring your child to the bottom gate at 5pm where the staff will take them to the 
classrooms. You can then make your way to the middle gate where you will be able to 
purchase some refreshments from our PTA prior to the concert starting at 5:30pm. 

Children do not need to wear school uniform but as the whole concert takes place outside 
please ensure that your child is dressed warmly - Christmas hats are encouraged!!! 

At the end of the concert Mrs Pass will inform you where to collect your child/ren from. 

In the event of extreme weather a decision will be taken on the day as to whether to go 
ahead. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.  

If you can help on the night please contact the PTA on wbispta@gmail.com 

Just a reminder - On 
Thursday 15th your child 

can wear sensible non-
uniform for their Christmas 

party. 

We like to take this opportunity to thank you 

all for your support this year and to wish you a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 


